
  

Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Summer  1  2019 

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

We are loving our ‘Rainforest’ topic this term 

and have been having lots of fun!  It’s been 

a very short term, but we’ve packed in lots of 

learning.  

 

We have worked on our English skills through 

‘The Monkey Puzzle’.  We have write news 

reports about the lost mum and our own 

mums.  We have also written character 

descriptions about the animals in the book.  

We have been continuing on our English 

targets to develop our phonic skills.  

 

In Maths we have been working on 

measurement, particularly temperature, 

height and capacity. We all enjoyed playing 

with the water.  We have also been 

continuing to work on number too.  

 

We have been having fun cooking rainforest 

themed food! We’ve made rainforest animal 

biscuits, snake fruit kebabs (With melted 

chocolate – yum!) and snakes in mud!!! 

(Chocolate mousse, Oreos and strawberry 

laces) 

 

In PSHE we have been focussing on ourselves.  

We have been looking at what’s the same 

and difference about ourselves and others, 

teeth brushing (we are all becoming more 

independent) and what we like about 

ourselves.  We also had great fun playing 

emotion skittles – knocking down all the 

negative emotions!  

 

In Topic we have looked at the life cycle of a 

butterfly – we’ve linked it to our Monkey 

Puzzle story and why the butterfly didn’t know 

who the monkey’s mummy was! We have 

also looked at food chains and who eats 

who.  

 

Dates to remember: 
Friday 24th May – End of term 

Monday 3rd June – Back to school 

Saturday 8th June – School Fete  

Thursday 6th June – Year 8 immunisations 

Thursday 27th June – Secondary sports morning 

Monday July 22nd July – Class swapover afternoon 

Wednesday 24th July – Last day of term!!!  

 

How is this year nearly over?? Where has the time gone?  We 

can’t be on the run up to summer already!!  

Special moments: 
Everyone has been a star this year!  

Angus – Angus is becoming more independent doing his morning work on his own – well done!  

Jonny – Jonny is enjoying going to Boost group each morning.  He also has been amazing at describing his 

emotions and why.  Great understanding Jonny!  

Leo – Leo’s handwriting has developed this year, he is taking his time and it’s so much quicker. Superstar!  

Adam – Adam is able to read more and more words by sight – keep it up! 

Stefan – Stefan is listening well to adults, and responding and saying more English.  Awesome!  

Louise – Louise was able to write on the IPad, using her phonic knowledge – WOW!  

Emmy- Emmy has written her name independently, with the adults just saying the sounds rather than her copying 

underneath – Amazing!  

Leah – Leah is working really hard on her handwriting and copying for a whiteboard rather than under text- Fab!   

 


